
Comment for planning application WSCC/013/24
Application
number

WSCC/013/24

Name Rachel Webster

Address WARMINGHURST HOUSE, PARK LANE, PARK LANE, PULBOROUGH, RH20 3AW

Type of
Comment

 Support

Comments This strikes me as a completely reasonable request and application. The noise levels of the A 24 have 
risen over the years to a consistently high level. The farmland at Hooklands is preserved carefully by 
Mr Hextall, with an attention given to preservation of wildlife and wildflowers . To have to live with the 
level of motor and tyre noise from this fast stretch of road, so close to the house and farm has to be 
detrimental to health and the environment. 

Received 03/04/2024 20:03:05

Attachments


